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Comments: I'm no expert on these matters but from what I've been reading the Stibnite Gold Project will create

far too much environmental damage. It will deplete water supplies in the East Fork of the South Fork and will

pollute the Frank Church-River of No Return Wilderness. Living beings make their homes here and this project

would destroy habitats and make others uninhabitable. Salmon, steelhead, and bull trout are already endangered

species. Some mining projects are workable, but I have heard very little to convince me this is one of them. 

 

The Forest Service needs to deny the permit for Perpetua Resource's Stibnite Gold Project and require Perpetua

to finish cleaning up the mine site from previous damage that has been caused. 

 


